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IN PERSON
Class teachers and members of the
senior leadership team are available
most days at the end of the school day
for any short queries. Please make an
appointment if you would like to
discuss anything in detail. 
We hold termly parent consultation
evenings. 
In Early Years we hold regular 'Stay and
Play' sessions. Higher up the school, we
hold open mornings several times a
year, where parents can join their child
in class.

LETTERS
As an eco-school we try to send as
few paper letters as possible.
However, we will sometimes send
details of school trips and visits via
paper letters so do keep an eye on
what's inside your child's bookbag! 
You can also request a paper copy of
the weekly newsletter from the
office.

ONLINE
Details of our latest events can be 
found on our website, app and 
twitter account. 
If you would like our weekly 
newsletter emailed to you, please 
give your email address to the 
office staff.

OUR WEBSITE

h t t p : / / w w w . m i s s i o n g r o v e s c h o o l . c o m  

Our website contains lots of important information about 
the school, as well as photos of what the children have been 
up to in school. 
You can also download the weekly newsletter straight from 
the website. 

HOW WE COMMUNICATE 
WITH PARENTS



TWITTER
@ M i s s i o n 1

On our twitter account we post regular 
photos and updates showing what the 
children have been up to in school. 
 
We also post messages and reminders 
about up-coming events

Our app is designed to keep you well 
informed about life in school. We post 
school news, events and photos. We also 
use it to send out important messages. 
 
The app also links directly to our twitter 
account, so you can read all the Mission 
Grove tweets from the app! 
 
To download the app visit the Apple app 
store or Google Play on your device and 
search for "‘Piota Schools’. Once 
downloaded, type ‘Mission Grove’ into 
the white box and select our school from 
the dropdown list. 
 
When asked about push notifications, 
click ‘Set up now’, and then ‘Allow’. 
 
Once, you have downloaded the app, we 
suggest you go to the Settings page 
(reached via 'More' tile on  the Home 
page), where you can filter the alert 
messages you receive.  Please select 
‘Urgent alerts’ - these are messages 
intended for everyone. Then also select 
the classes your children are in. 

ALSO...
Don't forget to check out our blogs and sound cloud account! 

YOUR 
PRIVACY

At Mission Grove we take your 
family's privacy extremely 
seriously. We seek your permission
to use photos of your children on 
our online platforms via our 
admissions form. 
 
You can change this at any time. 
Please speak to the office staff if 
you would like to review this.

https://missiongroveeco.home.blog/ 
http://artatmg.blogspot.co.uk/ 
https://soundcloud.com/user-625624682

MISSION 
GROVE APP


